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CIRCULAR TO PARENTS 
[All Classes] 

 
                                                       

Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings from ISWK! 
 
We would like to inform you about a significant change in the upcoming events scheduled in the 
academic calendar.  
The School Management has made the decision to postpone  the Sports Day and Annual Day events. 
This decision is prompted by the prevailing geopolitical situation and  the upcoming post-mid-term 
examinations and Prelim - I examinations scheduled for November and December 2023.  
 
We understand the importance of these occasions for both our students and parents, and are 
actively working to reschedule the dates to a more suitable time, which will be informed well in 
advance. 
 
Your understanding in this regard is greatly appreciated. 
 
 
Best regards, 

 
 

D N Rao  
Principal 
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